
 
 
Ref.U-12021/08/2023-MEC     Dated: 30-12-2023 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
 
Urgent Attention: 

 

MCC is in receipt of many requests from Super Specialty 2023 candidates, for 

extension of reporting for Round 2 of SS Counselling due to various reasons. 

Accepting the request of candidates, the competent authority has allowed for 

extension of reporting of Round-2 of SS Counselling 2023. Hence, the reporting for 

Round-2 of SS Counselling will be available upto 06:00 P.M of 05.01.2024. 

 

 

Notice posted on: 30.12.2023 
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